
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Mayor and City Council 

 
From: Ashley Owens, City Secretary 

 
Date: August 9, 2022 

 
Reference: Consider accepting the resignation of Chaitnya (Chaitu) Jayanti from the Parks 

and Recreation Board. 
 
 
Chaitu Jayanti submitted his resignation from the Parks and Recreation Board on Monday, August 1, 
2022. Mr. Jayanti served as an Alternate member to the board. At this time the seat will remain vacant 
and will be filled during the upcoming application process this fall. 


